Dear Families,

We are excited to announce our annual Church Essay Competition! This year's theme is "Finding
Faith in Everyday Life." We invite all families to participate and encourage your children to
express their thoughts and creativity through writing.

Details of the Competition:

Eligibility: Open to children aged 8-18.

Submission Deadline: March 15, 2024,

Essay Length: 500-1000 words.

Prizes: Gift certificates and recognition during our Sunday service.

How to Participate:

Please submit essays via email to competition@churchwebsite.com with the subject line "Essay
Competition Submission.” Include the child's name, age, and grade.

Family Event:

We will be hosting a special gathering on March 22, 2024, to celebrate all participants. Join us
for fun activities, refreshments, and the announcement of the winners!

We encourage you to support your children throughout this process and help them share their
unique perspectives. We look forward to reading their inspiring essays!

Blessings,

The Church Committee
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